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 Audit Progress Update  (TPSD Goal #4) 
 

    Mrs. Linda Pannell 
     
  
 

 The 2012-2013 audit is in process and progressing daily; however, due to 
the November move of the Finance Office the auditors were not able to 
begin as planned.  Also, the holidays (Thanksgiving and Christmas) delayed 
the progress, but they predict the first draft of the report will be sent to 
Jackson by the first week of February. 
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